
S-149 (West Faris Road) over Brushy Creek 
Bridge Replacement 

Greenville, SC 
COMMENT SHEET 

 
Project information is available at https://www.scdot.org/s-149-over-brushy-creek-bridge/default.aspx 
 

NAME  
Mr, Mrs, Ms, Mr & Mrs, Other_____________________________________________________________  
(Please choose/circle)  
MAILING ADDRESS _____________________________________________ 

     Street/Route City State Zip Code  
PHONE NUMBER: ______________ EMAIL: __________________________ 
 
COMMENTS (please print) ____________________________________________ 
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          

Mail Comments to:  Mr. Trey Brown, P.E. 
    Project Manager, SCDOT 
    955 Park Street Columbia, SC 29201 

Or email to: brownwt@scdot.org 
 
 Note: Written comments will be reviewed, provided a response, and incorporated into the official 
public meeting file. Information provided, including name and address will be published and is 
subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act. Comments will be accepted through 
August 15, 2024. 
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